
From: austen anfowler@xtra.co.nz
Subject: Deep Excavation Work at 166 Mapua Drive.

Date: 9 March 2025 at 9:22 AM
To: Mike Kininmonth mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz, MDCA secretary@ourmapua.org

Good Morning Councillor Mike Kininmonth, 

What was the TDC's response to my email letter which I read out to the MDCA meeting?  

This was my concern and query about the on-site safety arrangements for the Deep Excavation work at the new housing
development at 166 Mapua Drive?

We have a MDCA meeting tomorrow night.  I may like to add a foot-note to TDC's response.

Good Morning also President Paul MacIntosh and Secretary Fiona Bibby-Smith. 

Addition please to the Minutes of my in-put to The Speaker's Forum of the last meeting.

Would you please note the reason of my concern as being the on-site safety arrangements at the new housing development at
166 Mapua Drive.

This addition is important. If a problem should ever occur with such works here or elsewhere people should be able to refer if
necessary to previous concerns expressed.

Thank you all,

Joy Fowler.


